
 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

  

Year 4 –Johnsons of Old Hurst – Thursday 13th February 2025 
 

On Thursday, February 13th, Year 4 will have a wonderful chance to visit Johnsons Farm, 

near Huntingdon, to support our Science topic on 'animals and humans.' During our visit, 

your child will enjoy a guided tour of the animals, which will include lions and crocodiles. 

Additionally, the children will take part in an interactive 'rainforest' experience, where they 

will learn about the different layers of the rainforest and even get to meet and handle a 

reptile! 

  

The trip will cost £18.50 for each child. This fee includes the coach ride, entry to the zoo, 

and the rainforest interactive experience. However, if we don’t receive enough voluntary 

contributions to cover these costs, the trip will have to be cancelled. Further information 

regarding trip charges can be found in our Charges and Remission Policy on the School 

website. 

 

Pupils should wear school uniform, warm coat and comfortable shoes. They will need a 

packed lunch and an extra snack if desired, in disposable containers or bags. There's no 

need to bring pocket money, but please make sure they have enough drink for the day, 

avoiding cans and fizzy drinks. For those who qualify, a free school meal will be provided 

and an order form will be sent out shortly. The coach will leave at 9 am prompt and will aim 

to be back for the end of the school day, dependent on traffic.    

 

We will need a parent volunteer, therefore if you are able to volunteer on Thursday 13th 

February, please let Miss Ward know about your interest and will be in contact with you in 

the near future to confirm.  

 

Please complete the consent from and make payment via your online iPay by Friday 31st 

January. If we do not receive your response by this date, we will assume your child will not 

be attending the school trip, and they will be assigned to an alternative class for the day. 
 

Yours sincerely,   

Miss Ward 

Year 4 Teacher  



   

 


